Alba Borough Minutes
November 8, 2021
Regular Monthly Meeting

The Alba Borough Council held the regular monthly meeting at 6 pm at the Alba Christian Church.
The meeting was opened by Vice President Carol Bastion.

The minutes from the last meeting were read. Broc Forbes made the motion to approve the minutes,
Lorelei Colton seconded the motion.

Treasurer's report was read. The bill for Bradco Supply will be paid out of the Highway Fund for
materials for signs. The invoice for the Do It center will be paid out of the General Fund for materials
for the Alba Park’s picnic tables. Danielle May made a motion to pay the bills and Steve Bastion
seconded the motion. The motion passed and the bills will be paid.

Old Business:

A new 35 MPH Speed Limit Sign was installed along with 7 breakaway poles for the electronic speed
sign. The poles were placed near the locations allocated on the map approved by PennDOT. Steve
Bastion will look into scheduling an online meeting with the representative for the electronic speed
sign for an info session.

The borough garage is on hold until spring. Some trees and trash were removed and cleaned up.
There will need to be some window work done eventually. Work on the garage will be a priority
project for next summer.

There was no update for the Jake Brake signs.

Equipment has been purchased for the security of the park. There are 2 LED Solar Lights and 2 Wifi
Trail Cameras to be installed. There still needs to be security signs and replacement designated
smoking signs installed. Steve Bastion and Dale Paimer will look into how to install the trail cameras
securely.

The 2022 Budget is ready for review and approval. Carol Bastion will call and place an announcement
in the paper. The Budget will be voted on at the next meeting on Monday December 13%, 2021.

New Business:

There was a letter sent from UGI notifying the borough of a red tagged appliance at the property for
Box 8.

The Casella contract is due for the next year. Carol Bastion will fill out the survey to be sent in with
the contract.

Lorelei Colton brought to the attention of the borough about the Code Red Alert training that will be
. happening. The paper stated that Cale Holmes, Alba Borough’s Emergency Coordinator, will be
attending the training on behalf of the borough.



Present were Tricia Jackson (Sec./Treas.), Mayor Dale Palmer, Vice President Carol Bastion;
Councilmembers: Danielle May, Broc Forbes, Tom Hojnowski, Steve Bastion, Lorelei Colton

“~Guest: Matt Jennings (Canton Independent Sentinel)

Danielle May made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Steve Bastion seconded the motion.

Respectively submitted by,

Tricia Jackson

Alba Borough Secretary/Treasurer



